

TOWN OF OCEAN RIDGE 6450 NORTH OCEAN BOULEVARD

OCEAN RIDGE, FLORIDA 33435

www.oceanridgeflorida.com (561) 732-2635 • FAX (561) 737-8359

Town Commission Media Release

Date: Friday, December, 09, 2016

From: Office of the Mayor

Vice Mayor Lucibella Submits Resignation

The Town of Ocean Ridge has received a letter, via certified mail addressed to the Mayor, notifying us of resignation of Vice Mayor and Commissioner Richard J. Lucibella, effectively immediately. The letter as received is attached to this release for viewing.

Geoffrey A. Pugh, Mayor of Ocean Ridge

Richard J. Lucibella

December 7, 2016

RECEIVED

Mayor Geoff Pugh Town of Ocean Ridge 6450 North Ocean Blvd. Ocean Ridge, FL 33435 DEC 0 9 2015

TOWN OF OCEAN RIDGE

Dear Mayor:

Due to impending litigation between the Town of Ocean Ridge and myself, it would be impossible for me to effectively discharge the duties of my office. I believe it is in the best interests of our town that I step down. Therefore, I respectfully submit my resignation as Vice Mayor and Commissioner, effective immediately.

It has been my privilege to serve with each of the other Commissioners these past three years. We have accomplished much and I have every faith in your continued progress.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Lucibella